
Fall School – November 21-23, 2014 

Steward Learning Series 3 

 

I attended the Steward Learning series 3 course on the weekend of November 21st to 23rd, 2014. 

This course was facilitated by Robin McKenna and Susan Schmidt. 

The topics were “Creating an Accommodation-Friendly Workplace” and “Disability Issues for Stewards” 

Both topics were informative and enlightening, showing how far we’ve come to solving the issues, 

although there is a lot more work to be done. 

Following the course outline, it’s made me more aware of the barriers some of our clients still face when 

coming to our office, and what I can do to break those, as well as how to help our employer see what 

could also be done. 

Lisa Wettlaufer 

OW reception, Steward Local 973 


